Townsend, Erle

From: Chalupa <bchalupa@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 2:44 PM
To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: EV's

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

| am definitely opposed to this idea. Affording it all is a major concern. Distance being another. Alot of times, where you
need to go is not just down the road. Can be atleadt an hours drive. For some longer.

It just doesn't seem like a good idea for our state of Maine.



